
Jim Dunbar Letter of Support for SB432 
 
I am one of your constituents in Charles Co. District 28, address 9990 Harmony farm Pl. LA 
Plata. You may recall that my late wife Connie Dunbar worked with you as a community activist 
with S.M.A.S.H. (Southern Maryland Area Self Help) and S.T.A.N.D. (Stop the Airport Now 
Delegation) 
 I am contacting you to urge you to give your support to the above mentioned bill, that has the 
unanimous approval of the County Commissioners and recommendation of the Charles county 
economic development Dpt. and the Planning and growth Mgt. dpt. the bill will benefit the 
entire community. Like legislation is already in effect in the bordering counties of Prince George 
and St.Marys.  
As a part time farmer myself I believe the bill will help to preserve family farms and forest 
land that protects our water and air quality, which in turn makes Charles County a desirable 
place to live.                                                  
                                                                                                Jim Dunbar, 301-609-2083 
 


